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Dear Supporter,

Thank you for your faithful partnership in missions and your ongoing care for those who have given
their lives in service to the Lord around the world.

| am writing today on behalf of Carrie Mathena, a faithful missionary, who recently concluded her
service in Grenada. She served for many years with a Christ-honoring testimony, working in a
Christian school and assisting in her father’s church plant. She has been a part of our agency since
2007.

In January of this year, Robert Mathena, Carrie’s father, went home to be with the Lord. His passing
has brought many transitions, and after much prayer, Carrie and her mother, Pat, have returned to the
United States to settle permanently in the Atlanta, Georgia, area.

Before their return, their home in Georgia underwent major repairs. The roof was repaired and with
the help of family and their sending churches, their home was renovated, repaired, and furnished to
make it livable again. Carrie will be caring for her mother and is actively pursuing a teaching position
for the upcoming school year.

World Wide will continue to process her support through December 2026. Carrie’s heart remains
committed to the work of the Lord, and your continued support allows her to serve and minister
effectively here in the U.S.

If you wish to send a special gift to Carrie during this transition, contributions may be sent through
World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions marked “Carrie Mathena Gift.”

Thank you for your love and care for this dear servant. Your partnership makes a lasting difference.
Yours for the harvest,
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